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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Friends of Moorlands are holding a launch event on Friday 17th November to share some of their aims, 
to provide some food and entertainment and also give parents the opportunity to share their views on how 
they see the Friends of Moorlands developing during the coming the year and beyond. The Friends of 
Moorlands will be sharing more details of this event very shortly. 
 
Friday 17th November is also Children In Need Day so there will be a raffle during the evening with proceeds 
being shared 50/50 between The Friends and Children In Need. We would therefore welcome any donations 
of prizes for this raffle to make it as successful as possible and raise as much money as we can for these 
two good causes. Any donations can be sent in with your child or dropped at the front office by Thursday 
16th November. 
 
Many thanks for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the Event on the 17th. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

J Siddles 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 


